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PRIMARY SCHOOL OF KATERINI

To 140 Anpotikd Xyoreio Katepivng rio&évnoe tnv tpitn O10KpOTIKY
ovvavtnon ota mAaicto tov Ipoypdupotog ERASMUS+ KA210, pe
titho "Inclusion Under Tolerance".

Tic avtmmpocwneieg amd o Guvepyalopueva cyoieia LTOdEYONKE eyKAPOIL
n AevBdvrpo Exnaidoevong ITiepiog xo. ITapBéva TprovtapuAiiidov oTic
17 OxtwBpiov 2023.




Me peydho evolapEpov evnUeEP®ONKE Y10l TIC OPAGELS TOV TPOYPELLLOTOG
CYETIKA LE TNV ZVUTEPIANYN Kot OVTAAAAEE ATOWELS LE TOVG
EKTTOLOEVTIKOVG TOV TTPOYPALLOTOS, ETICT|LOIVOVTOG TO TAOVGLOL OQEAT
TV Tpoypappdtov Erasmus+ 1660 yio toug podntés-patntpieg 66o kot
Y10 TOVG EKTOOEVTIKOVS. EvOAppuve TOVE EKTTadELTIKOVS VO GUVEYIGOVY
TN GUUUETOYN TOVS GE TOGO GTUAVTIKA TPOYPAULATO OGS TO
ERASMUSH, emonuaivovtag 6t Atevbovon [pwtofdbuag [Tiepiog
Ba eivanl Tdvto oTo TAELPO TOVC,.

Ot amooToALG elyav emionc TNV evkopio VO GLVAVTIICOVY TOV ZYOAIKO
XvuPoviro k. Avaoctdoro [loamd o omoiog e€€ppace Ta GUYYAPNTHPLA TOV
TPOG TOVE EVEPYOVS EKTTAOEVTIKOVC Y10l T CUUUETOYN TOVS GTO
TPOYpOppLa, ToviCovTag 0Tt 01 0eEIOTNTEG TOV OITOKTMVTOL LEGH TOV
ERASMUS+ cupfdirovv otnyv evepyomoinomn g cuveidnong Ohwv
OYETIKA LE TO B€pa TG ZvumepiAnymg.




H cuvévinon olokAnpdOnke pe v avToAiayn oVoUVNOTIKGOV dDPOV
KOl TV DTOGYECT Y10 LEAAOVTIKT cuvepyacio!
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Visit of 15 Teachers from Portugal, Spain and Turkey to the Director of
Primary Education of Pieria,

in the context of the Erasmus+ KA210 European Program, entitled "Inclusion
Under Tolerance".

The 14th Primary School of Katerinihosted the third intercultural meeting within
the framework of the ERASMUS+ Program KA210, titled "Inclusion Under
Tolerance".

The delegations from the collaborating schools were warmly welcomed by the
Director of Education of Pieria, Ms. Parthena Triantafyllidou, on October 17, 2023.

She was keenly informed about the program's actions regarding Inclusion and
exchanged views with the educators of the program, highlighting the rich benefits of
the Erasmus+ programs for both students and educators.

She encouraged the educators to continue their participation in such significant
programs like ERASMUS+, emphasizing that the Directorate of Primary Education of
Pieria will always be by their side.

The missions also had the opportunity to meet with the School Counselor, Mr.
Anastasios Papas,who congratulated the active educators for their participation in
the program, emphasizing that the skills acquired through ERASMUS+ contribute to
raising awareness on the subject of Inclusion.

The meeting concluded with the exchange of commemorative gifts and a promise for
future collaboration!



